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Comments: Recreation fee

 

To Whom It Concerns,

 

I am writing to comment on the proposed wilderness fees for the Willamette and Deschutes National Forests.

 

I urge you not to charge a fee for those persons that already have access to the National Parks and National

forests through various  no additional charge programs. Two examples are the Senior Pass and free access for

active military.  I know there are others.  It certainly seems to violate the spirit of the pass programs to levy fees

on what are supposed to be no additional charge passes.

 

Thank you for reading and considering this idea.

 

James Jones

 


